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Hugh Johnson <Hugh.Johnson@ballina.nsw.gov.au>
Response to Submissions re DA 2008/510 Pacific Pines MP07_0026

To M Amy Robertson

Further to your Email 30/1/17 requesting Council to provide comments in relation to the response to submissions regarding Mod 5 to MPO7_0026 MOD 5.
Council raises no issues with the response provided by Newton Denny Chapelle.
Regards

Hugh Johnson
Development Assessment Planner
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